
Metal Detectorists Get Together  
 
Mark your calendars!   Open to all.  Let’s meet and greet!   Sunday afternoon.       

 

                                          1:00 PM to 4:00PM 

 

April 14, 2023.     Location: Brandtwood Estates at 685 St. Anne’s Rd. Wpg. 

 

Hi. My name is Roger Fontaine. I’ve been an active detectorist for four years now 

going onto five.  I would like to provide an opportunity, just before the 2024 Metal 

Detecting season starts up, for all of us to meet, to make contact and to create new 

and lasting friendships.   

 

You’re welcome to attend whether you thought of trying metal detecting for a first 

time or are a well-seasoned veteran of the hobby. Parents bring your kids… Young 

or old, please do drop in.  

 

The idea is to spend a few hours in a welcoming and informal setting to talk about 

this exciting hobby. We will have a guest speaker. We will do a “Round Table” 

type introduction and sharing of ideas. Let’s ask questions and let’s share 

information. Anyone up for a group hunt this year?  

 

I will provide a “Finds” table, along with coffee and refreshments.  

 

Please do consider contacting me if interested so that I can plan the space we’ll 

accordingly. And bring a friend or two along. Bring some of your favorite finds 

too. It’s an open forum open to all. 

 

Roger Fontaine 

Ph: 204-223-7809 

Email: Stampman9@gmail.com 

Metalman9.ca 

mailto:Stampman9@gmail.com

